
 
 

 
Parents, please note these dates on your Family Calendar! 

IT IS VERY IMPORTANT FOR EACH CLASS MEMBER TO PARTICIPATE! 
  
 August 2019 
 STUDENT LEADERSHIP FOR PARISH 
 A Way We Give Back - This is part of Religion Class. 
Dear OLP Families, 
 
As a way of giving back and assisting our students to grow in their faith, we have always thought 
it very important to have our students/families present at our weekend Parish Masses.  As a 
Catholic School, we not only learn in the classroom but we learn outside of it as well.  Leading 
our weekend Masses once a month shows our commitment to faith, the church, and our school.  
I would like to continue what we began so many years go.  Our parish families love seeing our 
children be a part of the Mass, and I feel it=s one of the best ways to show our support.  Please 
look at the list below and mark your calendar for the date designated for your child=s class.  It 
will only be one Sunday this school year that they will need to participate. For your family 
coordination I list these dates: 
 
    September 8 @ 10:30 Mass ....................Grade 8 
    October 12  @ 5:00 Mass ......................Grade 3 
    November 3 @ 10:30 Mass .....................Grade 7 
    December 8 @ 10:30 Mass .....................Grade 4 
    January 25 @ 5:00 Mass ........................Grade 5 ~ CSW 
    January 26 @ 8:30 & 10:30 Masses ......Student Council and other students ~ CSW  
                                            Letter will be sent in early January. 
    February 2 @ 10:30 Mass ......................Grade 2 
    March 8 @ 10:30 Mass...........................Grade 6 
    April 3 @ 7:00 .........................................Grades 7 & 8 ~ Living Stations 
    April 4 @ 5:00 Mass ...............................Grade 1 
    April 25 @ 12:00 Mass ...........................Grade 2 - First Holy Communion 
    May 3 @ 10:30 Mass ..............................Grade 8 & Gr. 2 First Communicants  
                                            May Crowning ~ IT IS MOST IMPORTANT      
                                        FOR ALL GRADE 8 TO BE PRESENT! 
 
Please try to attend and have your child be a part of this parish service.  It truly is important, 
and Father Joseph will be most pleased when our students lead the mass.  As always, thank you 
for your support. 
 
Gratefully, 

Maureen Kerr 
Maureen Kerr 
Principal 


